
Press Release Statement from  

Southwold Town Council 

 

 

Southwold Town Council is pleased to announce that 

negotiations with Southwold Autos regarding the transfer of 

its business are at a very advanced stage.  The business has 

agreed to vacate its current site at Station Yard, completely, 

by Monday 11th January 2021. 

 

10th November 2020 

 

 

 

 


